2009 Publicity Committee Report

Candy Williams, Chair

2010 AGM
A renewed emphasis on attracting more Young Enthusiast members, increasing participation by affiliate clubs and promoting the Challenge Championship in San Antonio, Texas, in May were the main focus of my publicity efforts in 2009.
In September, 2009, the first issue of JCNA NEWS UPDATE, a monthly e-newsletter, was posted on the JCNA Web site. This new initiative is geared toward informing members of upcoming events, deadline reminders and timely news briefs. It is available on an e-mail subscription basis to those who sign up at jcna.com and to those already registered for the Forums. Response has been good to this new communication tool – but we could use more participation from clubs.
I also worked with Cliff Burk and his team to promote the 2010 AGM in Indianapolis. 

Going forward, I hope to put a stronger emphasis on increasing our ranks of Young Enthusiast members by coming up with creative ways to promote the membership category, providing promotional materials to Jaguar dealers and encouraging affiliate clubs to offer their own incentives and opportunities to young members who join JCNA – and share their ideas with other affiliate clubs through my “Club News & Views” column in the Journal.
I have started to organize preliminary publicity plans around JCNA’s celebration of the 50th anniversary of the E-Type in 2011, as well as the 2011 Challenge Championship in Columbus, which will focus on the milestone. We hope to partner with Jaguar Cars to sponsor a major event and possibly team up with an E-Type group in the UK for a joint celebration. Clubs need to take action and send me information about what they’re doing locally to celebrate the anniversary.
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